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INTRODUCTION 
 
This Newsletter deals solely with the 2012 ISCA Conference in Greece and Turkey, 
and consequently this Newsletter serves as the Fourth Circular of the Conference. 
 
FLIGHTS FROM ATHENS TO IOANNINA 
 
We finally have the timetable of flights from Athens to Ioannina available for 3rd 
November 2012. There are two flights scheduled by Olympic Air www.olympicair.com.  
 
These flights are:- 
 

Flight No. 0A 800 Departs Athens 12:40  Arrives Ioannina 13:40 
Flight No. 0A 808 Departs Athens 17.40 Arrives Ioannina 18:40  

 
With only two flights being available it can anticipated that these two flights may 
eventually look like ISCA charter flights, particularly the 17:40 flight. Those of you 
wishing to fly in to Athens on 3rd November 2012, and then fly onto Ioannina that day 
will, in all probability, find the 17:40 flight best suited to their schedules. 
 
Renata and I plan to fly Athens to Ioannina on 2nd November 2012 to avoid the rush on 
3rd November 2012. This will give us the best part of a day to rest up and start to enjoy 
our Greek experience. This is something that some of you, particularly those coming 
from far away, may want to do this as well. 
 
The hotel in Ioannina will be available on 2nd November, for the same price, for early 
arrivals. 
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PRE-CONFERENCE AND POST-CONFERENCE 
 
As this Conference will comprise initial travel day, three days of Conference in Greece, 
the transfer day, three days of Conference in Turkey, and concluding travel day, giving 
a total of nine days, there are no formal pre-conference and post-conference 
excursions planned. There will be, however, plenty of opportunities for those wishing 
to do so, to tarry a while in places such as Athens on the way to the conference and 
Istanbul at the end of the conference. Some tips about these possibilities will be 
provided in subsequent Newsletters. 
 
SUBSEQUENT NEWSLETTERS 
 
Now that we know the scheduling of the flights to Ioannina in November 2012 you can 
expect to receive a veritable flurry of Newsletters during July 2012. These Newsletters 
will be sent out as soon as they are written, rather than saving everything up for one 
massive Newsletter. 
 
What you can expect to receive in July 2012 will include:- 
 

• Final costs of each portion of the Conference and details for payment. 
• Final Registration Forms. 
• Some Pre-Conference and Post-Conference thoughts 
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